
 

 
 

 
 

 

20/03/2023 – 28th Sha’baan 1444 

Hifdh Class Parent Newsletter - Ramadhaan 

Dear Parent/Carer 

Assalaamu Alaykum W. W. 

I take this opportunity to write to parents at a time when the blessed month of Ramadhaan is 

upon us, followed by Eidul-Fitr. I hope and pray that Ramadhaan brings with it, all the 

Barakaat, spirituality, forgiveness, and strength, that we all need to enrich our lives. We are 

fortunate, that this year, April School holidays falls within Ramadhaan which is an 

opportune time to dedicate maximum servitude and time to our Lord. 
 

**Ramadhaan Kareem & Eidun Saeed** 

Hendon Madrasah wishes you a very Blessed Ramadhaan & Happy Eid 1444 
 

RAMADHAAN SCHEDULE FOR HIFDH STUDENTS: 
 

 
 

Hifdh Class Resumes as normal on Monday 24th April 2023 

Wassalaamu Alaykum W. W. 

Shaykh Yusuf Rawat 

Head Teacher 
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HIFDH CLASS HOLIDAYS


